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          Thursday 27th May 2021 
 

Wearing Masks on School Site 
 
Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 
 
Thank you for taking note of the reminder text sent out last week about mask wearing. We still require 
this on our school site as a protective measure, so your support is appreciated. 
 
With that in mind, I would also like to remind you that some people coming onto site cannot wear a 
mask for a whole range of valid reasons, and that if you have any issues about this, to raise it with a 
member of the school team. 
 
Thank you very much for your understanding, 
 
 
 
Sophie Gosden 
 
Sophie Gosden 
Headteacher 
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